
June 29, 2018 

Councillor Mark Grimes 
Chair 
Etobicoke York Community Council 
399 The West Mall 
Toronto, ON M9C 2Y2 

RE: Parking on Torbarrie Road 

Dear Chair Grimes, 

I have received many requests from the constituents of the Oakdale Village 
Subdivision expressing their need for parking along the east side of Torbarrie Road, 
between Sergio Marchi Street and a point of 120 meters north.  

After visiting the subdivision with transportation staff they have advised me of the 
following and I would ask Community Council to please consider these 
recommendations: 

1. City Council rescind the existing parking prohibition in effect at all times on the 
east side of Torbarrie Road, between Sergio Marchi Street and a point 102 metres 
north.

2. City Council rescind the existing parking prohibition in effect from 2:00 a.m. to 
6:00 a.m., from December 1 of one year to March 31 of the following year on the east 
side of Torbarrie Road, between a point 102 metres north of Sergio Marchi Street 
and a point 120 metres north of Sergio Marchi Street.

3. City Council authorize parking for a maximum period of 12 hours from 8:00 p.m. 
to 8:00 a.m., on the east side of Torbarrie Road, between Sergio Marchi Street and a 
point 120 metres north. 

Regards, 

 Councillor Giorgio Mammoliti Ward 7, York West 

cc. Rosemary MacKenzie, Committee Administrator  Spiros Stamopoulos,Supervisor 
 Traffic Engineering, 


